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Maths Workshop for parents/carers – 12th December 2.30-3.10pm 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are pleased to invite you to a Maths Workshop on Tuesday 12th December at 2.30pm till 3.10pm 
in Orchard Hall. We will discuss the importance of manipulatives and mastery and how you can 
support your child at home. This workshop is suitable for parents of all children, but may be of 
particular use for parents of children in KS1 & lower KS2. 
 
Your child’s class teacher will keep you informed throughout the year with information about the 
stage of maths development your child has reached, but this workshop is a fantastic starting point 
of information relating to your child’s progression through mathematical concepts.   
 
We look forward to sharing our ideas with you and hope it will support your understanding of how 
developing maths knowledge helps children to develop number sense.  It is really important that we 
work together to ensure that your child becomes confident and enthusiastic mathematicians.  We 
hope to see you there! 
 
If you would like to attend, please click on the link below and enter your details. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/VqHgsqH2Up 
 

Kind regards, 
Mr Hal Bedord-Cooper 
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